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ARBOGA WORK UNDERWAY

FOR EXPANSION TO TK-8 
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STUDENTS EMBARK 

ON SALMON EXPEDITION

MJUSD ADDS BUS ROUTES, 

SEEKS STUDENT RIDERS 

Greetings and Happy Fall! This is the latest
issue of our monthly district newsletter where
we provide important updates and highlight
the wonderful things happening across the
Marysville Joint Unified School District. We
are so thankful to our teachers, custodial staff,
and all district employees for working
together to create a safe, happy, and healthy
learning environment. We could not do it
without each and every one of you, so thank
you. If you have a special person, program, or
project that you think should be included in a
future newsletter, please let us know! 



Dear MJUSD Community, 

As we head into the fall season, I would like to start by
celebrating some important events in the month of October:
Let's start off with October 2, which was National Custodial
Workers Day. These amazing team members have been
instrumental in keeping our schools clean and sanitized and
take such pride in the upkeep of our campuses. Please join
me in thanking this dedicated team. 

A big thank you also goes out to our teachers and
administrators as we celebrate the National Principal Month
and World Teachers Day. To these dedicated and committed
members of our family, we extend our gratitude for your
service to our community of learners, for your leadership
and talent in making teaching and learning exciting, and
finally for your commitment in serving as a role model for
our students every day.

We held our first student forum this month and heard from
students across the district. I am so proud of our student
leaders for engaging and articulating how to improve and
enhance the educational options in the district. You have
asked for more AP and Honors courses, World Languages,
AVID, and college readiness options. A team of district staff
has started working on those ideas and we will bring an
update very soon. 

Finally, as MJUSD, like all other districts in California, works
through the many state mandates on student and staff safety,
I would like to thank the community for your patience and
encourage you to continue to treat each other with kindness
and respect. Let's do our part in keeping our schools safe! 

It is truly impressive to see the level of commitment and
hard work that is occurring across the district. I have visited
schools and watched our students and teachers as they
continue to work within the “new normal.” Thank you,
parents, for sending your students to school and for trusting
us with the education of your children. Every day that
students miss school, it sets them back even more so we urge
you to contact your Principal for more information on what
options are available to continue their education within the
district.

The weather is changing and we are moving closer to the
holiday season. Please stay warm and safe and I look forward
to meeting and hearing from you as we continue to work
together to make MJUSD the best it can be. 

Sincerely,
Fal Asrani Ed.D.
Proud Superintendent

MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT 
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Marysville native Gary Criddle currently
serves as Vice President of the MJUSD Board
of Trustees. He was elected to serve on the
Board in 2020. 

Mr. Criddle’s history in the area stretches
back over a century, when his great-
grandfather Charles Criddle first came to
Yuba County in 1905 and worked on a gold
dredger at Hammonton. 

Gary was raised in Marysville and attended
Kynoch, McKenney, and MHS (class of 1991).
He went on to attend Yuba College and
transferred to CSU, Chico where he earned a
Bachelor’s degree in Communications. He
later attended National University to
complete his teaching credential and earn a
Master’s degree in Education. 

Gary's career in education began in 2000
and one year later he took a hiatus to pursue
other interests; he returned to the profession
in 2009 when he realized that being a
teacher was in his blood. His mother retired
as a teacher at Cedar Lane and his
grandmother also worked as a teacher. 

continued on page 3
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MJUSD BOARD OF TRUSTEES

TRUSTEE SPOTLIGHT:  GARY CRIDDLE 

President Randy Rasmussen 
Trustee Area 3
Term 2014-2022

Vice President Gary J. Criddle 
Trustee Area 2
Term 2020-2024

Member Jeff Boom
Trustee Area 4
Term 2002-2022

Member Randy L. Davis 
Trustee Area 1
Term 2020-2024

Member Frank J. Crawford
Trustee Area 2
Term 2010-2022

Clerk Alisan R. Hastey 
Trustee Area 3
Term 2014-2022

Trustee Representative Doug F. Criddle
Trustee Area 4
Term 2014-2022
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NUTRITION SERVICES STAFF DISH OUT MILLIONS OF FREE MEALS TO STUDENTS 

b y  A m b e r  W a t s o n ,  D i r e c t o r  o f  N u t r i t i o n  S e r v i c e s  

Whether a school is in-person, hybrid, or a distance learning model, nutritious meals and snacks help students stay
focused and engaged while learning. Starting with the first day that school was cancelled early on in the pandemic, in
March 2020, meals were offered to children in our community via walk-up or drive-thru locations in order to meet
our community's needs. 

From March 2020 to July 2021, 2.5 million meals were served to students and non-enrolled children in our
community. Since school resumed in August 2021, we are serving 2 to 3 meals to our students daily. Our team takes
pride in the meals they make and serve, and the student interaction is often the best part of the day for us!

Many of the main dishes that we offer are made in-house; this ever growing list includes lasagna, chicken chili,
enchilada pie, and classics like grilled cheese and deli sandwiches. Please visit www.mjusdnutrition.com and click on
the menu page where you will find all school’s menus and nutrition information. While the pandemic has restricted
the use of self-serve salad bars, we are continuing to offer fresh fruits and vegetables daily and strive to purchase locally
grown seasonal produce. For example, our students are currently enjoying plums, pluots, and kiwis from Wild River
Farm on Simpson Lane right here in Marysville! This winter we plan on purchasing sweet and delicious satsuma
mandarin oranges from Tri-L Mandarin Farm in Oroville, and we plan to purchase some incredible heirloom navel
oranges from Papa Citrus in Oroville as we head into the New Year. 

Did we mention that all this great food is served to students at no cost? It sounds too good to be true, but it is! Breakfast,
lunch, and an after-school supper is served free to enrolled students without the requirement of filling out a meal
application form. So give your grocery budget a break and let us take care of breakfast and lunch! 

O c t o b e r  2 0 2 1 V o l .  1 ,  I s s u e  2

Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program (FFVP) Grant: This USDA-funded program provides monies to procure fresh
fruits and vegetables to be served in the classroom in addition to the regular meal times. Only elementary schools
are eligible for this grant. 
Chef Ann Foundation Systems Assistant Grant: This grant is providing funds to purchase two new and specialized
ovens called a Combi Oven, which uses a combination of steam and convection to improve the quality and
efficiency of cooking food and ensure consistent results in each batch.
Team Nutrition Taste of California Recipe Grant: This grant has a local California ingredient focus and aims to
standardize recipes to meet the USDA meal patterns to be added to the nation-wide database (Child Nutrition
Recipe Box) for school districts in all 50 states to use on their school menus. MJUSD is one of 20 districts awarded in
California. Our recognized recipe is called Kickin’ Kiwi Chicken Chili Verde - watch the spring menus for this
upcoming delicious new dish!

Did you know MJUSD's Nutrition Services team seeks grants to supplement services to our schools? For the 2021-22
school year, we have already been awarded the following: 

NUTRITION SERVICES GRANT AWARDS 2021-2022
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Photos on left and right are of meals served to students. The center photo features the MJUSD nutrition services team. 

https://www.mjusdnutrition.com/


CALIFORNIA GOVERNOR ANNOUNCES COVID-19 VACCINE MANDATE 

by Courtney Tompkins,  Communication & Engagement Specialist  

Earlier this month Gov. Gavin Newsom announced a statewide COVID-19 vaccine mandate for students to
attend in-person learning to be implemented following FDA full approval of the vaccine for their grade span.
The mandate, which has not yet been implemented, would add the vaccine to the list of 10 other immunizations
required for in-person attendance at public, private, and charter schools. The Newsom administration expects
the first vaccine deadline for students in grades 7-12 (ages 12+) to be July 1, 2022. The implementation for grades
K -6 (ages 5-11) would follow at a later date, according to the announcement.

Upon full FDA approval of age groups within a grade span, state public health officials will consider the
recommendations of the Advisory Committee on Immunization Practices of the United States Department of
Health and Human Services, the American Academy of Pediatrics, and the American Academy of Family
Physicians prior to implementing a requirement, according to the announcement. Students who are under the
age of full approval, but within the grade span, will be required to be vaccinated once they reach the age of full
approval (with a reasonable period of time to receive both doses), consistent with existing procedures for other
vaccines. 

The Governor has also directed that adults be held to at least the same standards as students, so the current
verify-or-test requirement for staff working in education will be converted to a vaccine mandate for all staff no
later than when the first phase of the student requirement takes effect, according to the announcement. 

Because the mandate was not established through the legislature, the requirements must be subject to
exemptions for both medical reasons and personal beliefs. The California Department of Public Health will
develop the rules for personal and religious exemptions following a public comment period; details for that
process have not yet been released. 

MJUSD is awaiting further direction from the state before implementing any new vaccine mandate(s). District
leaders are committed to keeping our staff, students, and families informed as we move through this process.
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Gary has been married for 20 years and he and
his wife have three amazing children. He is a man
of strong faith with a servant’s heart. 
A life-long learner, Gary humbly describes
himself as a jack-of-all-trades but a master of
none. He said he finds great satisfaction in his
heart when he is able to help someone learn
something new. One of his favorite education
quotes is “it takes a village,” and he is honored to
serve his community as a board member. 

Trustee Spotlight continued from page 1 

Over the years Gary has taught on both sides of the river, from Wheatland to Williams. He recalls one of his
most challenging and favorite assignments as when he taught students at Juvenile Hall and Camp Singer,
which naturally led him to his current position as a teacher at the Sutter County Probation Department and
Sutter County Jail. Gary is also the online administrator for the Sutter County Adult Education Program.

MJUSD Board Vice President Gary Criddle and family 
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https://www.gov.ca.gov/2021/10/01/california-becomes-first-state-in-nation-to-announce-covid-19-vaccine-requirements-for-schools/


SCHOOL SPOTLIGHT:  ARBOGA PROJECT LAYS GROUNDWORK FOR SHIFT TO TK-8 

b y  P r i n c i p a l  E r i c  P r e s t o n

The Arboga Elementary School community is thrilled to be making the transition from a K-6 school to a TK-8
school. Expanding our campus will allow us to be the only TK-8 in the district and will help alleviate some of
the pressure Yuba Gardens has experienced with its enrollments, as well as give the community the extended
grade offerings they have wanted on site for years.

Growth comes with many positives but always brings some challenges as well. As John Maxwell once said, “If
we’re growing, we’re always going to be out of our comfort zone.” Part of our challenges this year include a
smaller playground, temporary fencing around much of our school, the sounds of construction, and lots of
traffic at drop-off and pick-up. Knowing that these challenges are temporary and that the end result will be a
beautiful new Multipurpose Room and Cafeteria alongside two new classroom wings and the renovation of our
current Cafeteria into a much-needed larger Library and possibly a Maker Space allows us to face these
temporary glitches in stride.

Parents have been asking me since 2007, when I first started working at Arboga, if we could make the school a
K-8 so I think this transition will make a lot of people happy and will give us the opportunity to work with
students and families for two (potentially even three) more years. Also, with the addition of TK, families won’t
have to leave our school after preschool to go to another school for TK and then come back; they’ll be able to
stay with us the entire time. When asked his thoughts on our expansion, Elementary Student Support Specialist
Anthony Nelson, who oversees Cougar Kids and the production of our weekly Cougar Video, had this to say:
“I’m very excited to expand our influence and welcome new age groups on our campus. Being able to watch
them grow and realize their potential while we grow as educators is why we do what we do.” 

We are excited to welcome a Transitional Kindergarten class next year and also to be able to roll out the middle
school opening over two years, introducing 7th grade in 2022-2023 and then 8th grade in 2023-2024. The
prospect of having the school-wide identity as a STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and Math)
school, having competitive sports teams at the middle school level and having opportunities for cross-age
interaction and continued expansion of our Cougar Kids Leadership program are all reasons for us to look
forward to this change.

In anticipation of the STEAM focus, the school will be providing after-school opportunities for some project-
based learning STEM/STEAM activities this year and is planning on offering coding and robotics as an option
for all of our middle school students, as well as some multimedia offerings that will further allow students to
integrate the arts into their learning. 
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Images taken on 10/14 of construction underway at Arboga Elementary School.
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YUBA GARDENS ROCKS THE BLOCK 

b y  P r i n c i p a l  J i m  H a y s  &  J a m i  L a r s o n ,  
D i r e c t o r  o f  C a t e g o r i c a l  P r o g r a m s  

Yuba Gardens celebrated the opening of 11th Avenue
and having safe routes to school with a “Block Party”
after school on September 29th. 

The event was held to celebrate the completion of a
year-long project to make the street in front of the
school safer for kids to walk, bike, or skate down. Many
community organizations came together to make this
project happen, which involved adding sidewalks and
improving walkability on a stretch of 11th Avenue, from
Olivehurst Avenue to Powerline Road. Vendors who
helped bring the project to fruition were on hand to
celebrate the success with the community and share a
bit about their professions with students.

Lindhurst High School's Career Technical Education
(CTE) programs also participated in the event to give
students a glimpse of the CTE pathways connected to
this project and celebration, such as the Construction
pathway and the Future Farmers of America (FFA). 

The Block Party featured exhibits and booths from
Olivehurst Public Utility District, Western Engineering,
Yuba County Sheriff, WALKSacramento, Adventist
Health, and LHS' CTE programs. The Salvation Army
also donated food for the event and people participated
in raffles and earned prizes.

Also in attendance was MJUSD Superintendent Dr. Fal
Asrani, who said she was pleased with the event. "It is a
wonderful thing when the community works together
to ensure the safety of our children," Dr. Asrani said. "I
would like to thank our local partners for their
continued commitment and support." 
 
The Block Party was made possible through a
partnership with Yuba County and its Business and
Community Engagement Manager, Rachel Downs. A
big thank you to the Yuba Gardens staff who came
together to help rock the block!
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STUDENTS SPEAK OUT AT FORUM

b y  C o u r t n e y  T o m p k i n s  
C o m m u n i c a t i o n  &  E n g a g e m e n t  S p e c i a l i s t

Student leaders met with administrators earlier
this month during the first in a series of
student forums created to facilitate a
collaborative conversation that could inform
educators about how to support students in
their educational journey. Superintendent Dr.
Fal Asrani introduced this forum to ensure our
student voices help guide the District's
decisions around programs and services.

The event was held on Zoom and there were
about two dozen students from MCAA, MHS,
and LHS in attendance along with site
principals and administrators in the district
office including Dr. Asrani, Ramiro Carreon,
Assistant Superintendent of Personnel Services,
Jennifer Passaglia, Chief Business Officer, and
Dr. Rocco Greco, Executive Director of Student
Engagement. 

One of the highlights was their desire to see
more AP and Honors courses, World
Languages, AVID, and college readiness
options. Students also shared some of the
challenges that they and their peers have faced
throughout the pandemic, particularly where it
relates to motivation and mental health and
wellness. The students were insightful, candid,
and creative throughout the forum.  

The student forums will be held every other
month during the 2021-2022 school year.  

Ramiro Carreon, Fal Asrani, Rocco Greco, Jennifer Passaglia

Administrators engage with students in a Zoom forum Oct. 6.

Students try their hand with power tools at the
construction booth 
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EMPLOYEE WINS NATIONAL 

'THANK A TEACHER' CONTEST

b y  C o u r t n e y  T o m p k i n s ,  
C o m m u n i c a t i o n  &  E n g a g e m e n t  S p e c i a l i s t

Johnson Park Elementary Teacher Crystal Richards
has been selected to win the Staples’ 2021 Thank a
Teacher Contest for her commitment to providing
a successful and positive learning experience for
students despite the uncertainties of the past year. 

This contest was designed to give parents, students,
and supporters a platform to recognize an
outstanding teacher who has made a positive
impact on the lives of their students. 

Richards is one of only 20 teachers across the
nation to have earned the award; she was selected
out of thousands of nominees. Richards was
nominated by friend and colleague, Rachel Colon,
who shared her appreciation of Richards with
contest organizers.  

“Crystal is one of the most deserving educators and
does so much for her kids,” Colon said in her
nomination post. “She is not afraid to make sure
they are all learning ELA, Math, Science, and
having fun while doing it! Crystal is always looking
for resources online and shopping for her kids to
have fun activities.” 

Thankfully Richards will get to do some personal
and professional shopping with her winnings as
Staples awarded her $2,000 for herself and $5,000
in Staples gift cards to stock up on school supplies
and classroom activities. 

“I am so excited for this and I cannot wait to share
the news with our whole school,” Richards said in
response to her selection. 

Richards has been a teacher for eight years, with
five of those spent teaching at Johnson Park
Elementary. 

As a former student of Johnson Park, Yuba
Gardens, and Lindhurst High School, Richards said
she is happy to be teaching at MJUSD. 

“It is so special for me to come back as an adult and
teach in a place that taught me so much and gave
me a love of school and teaching,” she said.

MJUSD HIGHLIGHTS ITS 'HELPERS'

b y  A l i c i a  W r i g h t ,  
C o o r d i n a t o r  o f  I n n o v a t i o n  &
I n s t r u c t i o n a l  T e c h n o l o g y

Inspired by Mr. Rogers' quote, “When I was a boy
and I would see scary things in the news, my
mother would say to me, ‘Look for the helpers. You
will always find people who are helping,’” 

When the pandemic abruptly changed the world as
we knew it — and particularly the world of
education — we saw a lot more stress and fear in
our employees and in our community. 

One year ago, in October 2020, the Educational
Services team kicked off the MJUSD Helper
Recognition program. This program was created to
spotlight the helpers in our district and it provided
for some much-needed acknowledgment of the
great work being done.

Each month prizes donated by local businesses are
awarded to three three staff members whose names
are randomly drawn from a list of nominees. The
winners are also recognized on our MJUSD
Educational Services website. To date, 294 staff
nominations have been received. 

In March 2021, MJUSD expanded the recognition
program to students thanks to a large donation of
prizes from Yuba Water Agency. Teachers are
encouraged to nominate students for special
recognition each month, and 10 students are chosen
at random to receive prizes. To date, 121 students
have been nominated. There were 8 nominations in
September, so all 8 students received prizes.

The September 2021 winners are: 

Staff: Kynoch Elementary Teacher Stacy Anthony;
Bus Driver Mary Garrison; and Kynoch Principal
Derek Morrison. 

Students: Hunter Pruitt, Kynoch; Lula Elrod,
Browns Valley; Melissa Reyes, Yuba Gardens;
Folailula "Ula" Sagapolutele, McKenney; Mitchell
Fultz, Cedar Lane; Caleb Anderson, Arboga; Camille
Goodman, Arboga; and Adelina Wood, Cedar Lane. 

We are so proud of our staff and students who
continue to make MJUSD a positive place to learn
and work! Thank you!
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Crystal Richards 
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https://www.staplesconnect.com/articles/learning/get-to-know-the-2021-staples-connect-thank-a-teacher-contest-winners.html
https://sites.google.com/mjusd.k12.ca.us/educationalservices/employee-recognition
https://sites.google.com/mjusd.k12.ca.us/educationalservices/student-recognition?authuser=0


MJUSD STUDENTS EMBARK ON YUBA RIVER SALMON EXPEDITION 

b y  C o u r t n e y  T o m p k i n s ,  C o m m u n i c a t i o n  &  E n g a g e m e n t  S p e c i a l i s t

Fourth and fifth grade students from Browns Valley and Loma Rica elementary schools embarked on the Yuba River
Salmon Expedition last week where they got to raft down the river and learn about the local ecosystem, the salmon life
cycle and ecology, and the human impact on salmon. 

Before venturing to the river, students learn a tailored curriculum in the classroom and then they head outside for a
hands-on learning adventure. For the excursion, naturalists and guides lead the students down the river, pointing out
different species of salmon and stopping along the way to do small projects and study the environment around them.
Monique Streit, River Education Manager, said they were "honored to be creating the next generation of river
stewards."

Loma Rica students were joined by Superintendent Dr. Fal Asrani on their recent field trip, which she said was a
wonderful opportunity to spend time with students while taking in the natural wonders in our own backyard.
"Our students and their connection to the rivers and their ecosystems is so important to understanding the impact our
community has on the larger environment," Dr. Asrani said. "We value this trip and we value our partnership with the
local agencies that have done so much over the years to support our schools and our students."

The expeditions are organized by the South Yuba River Citizens League in partnership with rafting guides from H20
Adventures and scientists from the University of California. The program is made possible through a generous grant
from Yuba Water Agency that allows students from Title 1 schools in Yuba County to participate free of charge. 
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Since August we have onboarded new drivers and added a few routes serving the general
student population in the Linda, Olivehurst and Arboga areas. We are also serving
students at Yuba Gardens and Lindhurst. Our focus right now is to provide
transportation in the areas with the biggest need, which are the foothill areas.

Loma Rica students, guides, and Superintendent Dr. Fal Asrani raft down the Yuba River for the Salmon Expedition with the South Yuba River Citizens League on Oct. 8.  

MJUSD Bus Driver Maria Cruz
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MJUSD ADDS BUS ROUTES, SEEKS DRIVERS AND STUDENT RIDERS

by Greg Taylor,  Director of  Transportation 

MJUSD has faced a shortage of bus drivers throughout the pandemic as have many
school districts across the nation. Our dedicated transportation team continues to recruit,
hire, and train drivers in our bussing division to expand our transportation offerings. We
know our kids and our families and understand the hardship that a lack of transportation
puts on them.

Communication has been sent out about the new routes, but ridership is still not at capacity. Available bus routes and
times can be found here. Please help spread the word that there is room on our buses. Parents can call us at 530-749-
6189. Staffing remains fluid, but as we gain more drivers we will continue to add more routes. We are also currently
in talks with Yuba-Sutter Transit to offer bus passes for some students as an alternative option.

http://www.mjusd.com/District/Departments/Transportation/School-Bus-Routes-and-Times/index.html


CEDAR LANE PARENTS GRADUATE 2021 PIQE!  CLASS

by Principal Rebecca Evers

Congratulations to the parent graduates of the Parent Institute for Quality Education (PIQE) Class of 2021 at Cedar
Lane Elementary School. Cedar Lane PIQE held its Parent Graduation Ceremony on Oct. 13 to honor 15 parents and
families who completed an 8-week course that focuses on strengthening literacy skills for bilingual students. 

For the course, parents focused on the five areas of literacy: listening, speaking, thinking, reading, and writing, as well
as the six stages of reading development. The ceremony included inspirational speeches by parents Yvonne Cabrera
and Holy Montes, Sutter County PEI Program Coordinator Rudy Rodriguez, and Nohemi Arroyo-Magaña, ELD
Program Specialist at MJUSD. 
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Cedar Lane PIQE Parent Graduation Ceremony over Zoom.
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Cedar Lane is proud to recognize the following PIQE graduates for their
accomplishment and support of their children: Yvonne Cabrera, Maria R.
Cortez, Erika Galvan, Juventina Gonzales, Guadalupe Martinez, Emanuela
Meza-Medina, Holivia (Holy) Montes, Rosales Rico Ma del Rosario, Ana
Vega, Virginia Carrillo, Maria Barrera, Nelida Hernandez, Juan Figueroa,
Enrique Sandoval, and Adolfo Barajas. A huge thank you to the team at
PIQE, including Associate Director Luis Jimenez, and to our Cedar Lane
PIQE Graduating Class of 2021!

The Marysville Joint Unified School District is committed to providing music education in all of our schools and
we are really proud that our students are able to once again display their talents for the community! The student
performance calendar for the 2021-2022 school year is below. For more information, please contact the site
where the event is being held. 

https://www.piqe.org/
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Arboga Elementary
Principal Eric Preston

530-741-6101
epreston@mjusd.com

Browns Valley Elementary
Principal Heather Marshall

530-741-6115 ext. 3804
hmarshall@mjusd.com

Cedar Lane Elementary
Principal Rebecca Evers

530-741-6112
revers@mjusd.com

Cordua Elementary
Principal Heather Marshall

530-741-6115 ext. 1804
hmarshall@mjusd.com

Abraham Lincoln 
Principal David Gray 

530-749-6105
dgray@mjusd.com

Covillaud Elementary
Principal Kari Ylst

530-741-6121 ext. 4004
kylst@mjusd.com

Dobbins Elementary
Principal Duane Triplett
530-692-1665 ext. 1204
dtriplett@mjusd.com

Edgewater Elementary
Principal Lori Guy

530-741-0866
lguy@mjusd.com

Ella Elementary
Principal Jennifer McAdam

530-741-6124 
 jmcadam@mjusd.com

Foothill Intermediate 
Principal Ashley Vette

530-741-3204
avette@mjusd.com

Johnson Park Elementary
Principal Tracy Pomeroy

530-741-6133
tpomeroy@mjusd.com

Community Day School
Principal David Gray 

530-749-6105
dgray@mjusd.com

Kynoch Elementary
Principal Derek Morrison

530-741-6141 
dmorrison@mjusd.com

Linda Elementary
Position Vacant

530-741-6196





Lindhurst High School
Principal Bob Eckardt

530-741-6150 ext. 2503
beckardt@mjusd.com

Loma Rica Elementary
Principal Ashley Vette

530-741-4204
avette@mjusd.com

Marysville Charter 
Academy for the Arts
Principal Tim Malone

530-749-6156 
tmalone@mjusd.com

Marysville High School
Principal Shevaun Matthews

530-741-6108 ext. 3102
smatthews@mjusd.com

McKenney Intermediate
Principal Joe Seiler

530-741-6187 
 jseiler@mjusd.com

Olivehurst Elementary
 Principal Rob Gregor
530-741-6191 ext. 5804
mrgregor@mjusd.com

South Lindhurst High School
Principal David Jones

530-749-6919
djones@mjusd.com

Yuba Feather 
 Principal Duane Triplett

530-675-2382
dtriplett@mjusd.com

Yuba Gardens Intermediate
 Principal Jim Hays

530-741-6194 ext. 7004
jhays@mjusd.com
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